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I am writing to congratulate you and your team on the exceptional quality of care at
Southdene Medical Centre that has come together to mean that you were rated as
Outstanding by the Care Quality Commission.

From visiting organisations throughout the country, I know that the immense amount
of day to day hard work that will have been behind this outcome cannot be
underestimated. It is greatly appreciated, not just by me, but by all your patients that
will be benefitting as a result.

It should be particularly pleasing to you to have been recognised for your outstanding
safety, effectiveness and leadership.

Please pass on my personal congratulations and thanks to everyone who has made
this happen.

JEREMY HUNT



